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St. Mary’s Note  

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Just a few notes for your information: 

 

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

Tickets for our Christmas Raffle in aid of ICT equipment will go on sale on 

Monday 25th November.  Tickets are £4 each or a book of 6 for £20. If you 

are in a position to donate any prize at all, please contact the school and we 

would be most grateful. The winning tickets will be drawn out on Thursday 19th 

December in school. As in previous years, there will be more prizes along with 

prizes for those who sell the most tickets! Thank you so much for supporting 

this cause. 

 

 

LAFAYETTE PHOTOS 

The photographer will be coming to the school on Thursday 28th November to 

take individual photos of the children in Primary One and Primary 7.  Class 

photos will also be taken on this day. 

 

 

SIGNING OUT 

If you have to collect your child from school early, parents are asked to report 

to the school office and sign the child/children out.  Parents are asked to wait 

at the office and the child will be called to the office.  Parents are reminded 

not to walk around the school, or go to individual classrooms at any point during 

the school day. 

 

 

HEALTHY SNACKS 

In St. Mary’s, we are always trying to promote a healthy lifestyle and encourage 

all the children to have a healthy and balanced diet and plenty of exercise. 

For break time, the children are reminded to bring something for 

break…..options include fruit, crackers, yoghurt, pancake, sandwich etc.  

Chocolate rolls/Cereal bars/sweets etc should not be ate at break time.  
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PARENT PAY 

We still have a number of balances outstanding on Parent Pay.  Parents are 

asked to log in to their Parent Pay and settle their accounts as soon as possible.  

This may include dinners, swimming, AB Coaching (from last term), Halloween 

Fancy Dress and Snow White.   

 

MASS IN ADVENT 

Classes will be going to weekly Mass in St. Mary’s Church during the Advent 

season.  Children are reminded to have a warm coat with them. 

 

Thanking you all for your support. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Eileen Ward 

Principal 

 

 

 


